

Highlights of El Hasa Shrine -

2021 Children's Christmas Party

We continued the tradition of the El Hasa Shrine Children's Christmas Party for the Shrine Children and families that El Hasa Shrine serves. It was held on Friday evening, December 10, 2021. On behalf of El Hasa Shriners, we would like to extend our gratitude to all Shriners and ladies who donated gifts for the children and who volunteered

and contributed their talents to make the event a huge success. We would like to acknowledge a special couple Illustrious Sir Past Potentate Rodger "Ike" and Becky Raybourn for their hard work and dedication in coordinating the event to make it possible for the children and families to enjoy.

























Please see the above pictures as we spotlight the 2021 Children's Christmas Party. It was an awesome evening for all.

2022 El Hasa Shrine Officers

On Monday evening, December 06, 2021, El Hasa Shrine had their stated meeting with the election of officers for the year 2022. Illustrious Potentate Patrick Leighty presided over the meeting and the nobility elected the slate of officers for the ensuing year. Potentate Elect Eddie Hazelett selected the following slate of nobles to serve El Hasa Shrine in the appointed Divan. Please see the list of elected officers and the appointed officers to serve El Hasa Shriners for year 2022. The annual meeting with the installation of officers will be held Monday, January 03, 2021 at 7:30 pm.

Elected Divan

Potentate Elect - Eddie Hazelett

Chief Rabban Elect - T.J. Toler

Assistant Rabban Elect - Robert Adkins

High Priest & Prophet Elect - J.L. Mick

Oriental Guide Elect - Jeremy Lowe

Treasurer Elect - Vic Hopper

Recorder Elect - Patton Hart

Appointed Divan

First Ceremonial Master - John Jones

Second Ceremonial Master - Jody Vaughters

Director - John Dixon

Marshal - Chris Griffith

Captain of the Guard - Luke Clary

Outer Guard - Wesley Napier

Trustees

Dale Turvey
Rich Turvey
Don DaVania

Membership Request

Dear Noble,

We trust that you continue to enjoy your journey in the Shrine family and all of the aspects of Freemasonry. It is that time of year when we renew our commitment to the fraternity through our annual dues. We cultivate efforts to improve our lives and those around us through activities in our Shrine and Masonic families supporting charitable projects that benefit children, living up to our Masonic and Shrine obligations.

If you have already paid your dues, we greatly appreciate your ongoing commitment. If you haven't paid your dues, this is a friendly reminder that your Shrine dues can be submitted to El Hasa Shrine. If you are experiencing financial difficulties, health problems or other issues, we might be able to assist you. I encourage you to act today, if possible, to avoid overlooking this important request.

I sincerely hope you will renew your membership today or least contact me or another officer of El Hasa Shriners to explain your situation. Perhaps your check is already in the mail and we haven't received it yet. If so, please disregard this request and accept our sincere thanks for continuing commitment to the Shrine.

If you have moved, have a change of address or a change in your email address, please notify JJ or me at the El Hasa Shrine so we can maintain a current up to date directory of the El Hasa membership. Your help and cooperation with this matter will greatly enhance our communication efforts with you in the future.

We along with our El Hasa Shrine officers appreciate your Shrine membership, fraternal friendship and continued support. If you have any questions, special circumstances we should know about or desire any assistance in the future, please don't hesitate to contact us. We extend our sincere best wishes to you and yours for continued success in the future!

Every moment, Every encounter, Leaves a lasting impression

Who are the people that have made an impression on you? Maybe it's someone you have met just one time. You still remember little things about them. You still remember how they made you feel. What they made you think. How they made you act after the encounter.

Leaving a lasting impression is making someone feel like they have your entire attention.

Show curiosity while listening. Not every conversation are you going to be interested in but it is about finding connections, so that you are both interested in the topic being discussed. There has to be a genuine interest in learning.

Go into a conversation thinking about what can I learn from the other person and how can I build up the other person to be better than they were before our conversation. Often, we think others want our advice, but really the other person may not be ready to receive our advice.

Dale Carnegie said "Remember that a person's name is to that person the sweetest and most important sound in any language." Calling someone by their name captures their attention and it pays a very subtle but effective compliment.

Besides using a person's name to connect, it is just as important to use eye contact and a smile. Eye contact and smiling demonstrates that you are approachable and have a sincere willingness to help. If your heart is in the right place, if you're in a place of non-judgement with the goal of learning and building then you're in the right place to leave a good lasting impression.

Make a positive lasting impression always with the people you encounter.

Stay healthy and be positive in everything you do.

2022 EL HASA INSTALLATION OF

OFFICERS

JANUARY 8, 2022

PLEASE JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF TRADITION, FELLOWSHIP AND FUN

5:00 SOCIAL HOUR
6:00 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
7:00 GUEST SPEAKERS
FOOD, REFRESHMENTS AND MUSIC TO
FOLLOW

EL HASA TEMPLE 13450 STATE RT 180 ASHLAND, KY 41105

606-424-0816 or 606-454-5776 FOR QUESTIONS DRESS IS BUSINESS CASUAL



On behalf of Illustrious Potentate Patrick Leighty and the Divan and Ladies, we want to extend a note of heartfelt gratitude to all of you and your ladies for your help and support during the past year. You are greatly appreciated for all that you do for El Hasa Shrine. We value your continued friendship and offer our best wishes for a wonderful

Christmas Season with your holidays to be blessed with good cheer and happiness.

In closing, we extend Happy Holidays and Season's Greetings to you and your families. May Almighty God bless our great Masonic fraternity, the Shrine and our Masonic families always!

SEASON'S GREETINGS

Sending Warmest Greetings

of the Christmas Season

and Best Wishes to you always

to have a wonderful Holiday Season

and a new Year filled with

Hope, Love, Joy, Peace,

Good Health and Happiness!

Fraternally,

Patton Hart, P.P.

Recorder